
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Muhibullah Muhibullah EDA MUHMU <muhibullah@eda.admin.ch> 
To: hujra swat <hujraswat@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2014 3:53 PM 
Subject: To whom it may concern: Satisfactory Performace Certificate  
 

Dear Saleem Sb, 

  

Greetings! 

  

In the capacity of Construction Manager and in the name of SDC, I would like to say that the progress made by 

HUJRA in relation to the contract awarded is in conformity to the specification and requirements as of today. 

HUJRA has shown greater flexibility, commitment and motivation since the beginning of our project and I hope that 

our project will complete in the specified time and required quality.  

  

Any further questions or query, I may be approached directly on the same email address, please. 

  

  

Kind Regards, 

  

Muhibullah 

Construction Manager - Water 

Swiss Cooperation Office Pakistan 

Embassy of Switzerland 

Cell: +92 345 855 3918  

muhibullah@eda.admin.ch 

  

This e-mail may contain trade secrets or privileged, undisclosed or otherwise confidential information. If you have 

received this e-mail in error, you are hereby notified that any review, copying or distribution of it is strictly 

prohibited. Please inform us immediately and destroy the original transmittal. Thank you for your cooperation. 


